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12 May 2020 
 
Dear Y6 Families, 
 

I hope that you are staying safe and well. 
 

I realise that it is a few weeks since I wrote to you welcoming you to Wyvern Academy and I thought it would be 
timely to contact you again to update you on our plans for your transition and to reassure you that we are working 
hard to make your transition to Wyvern Academy as supportive and effective as possible. 
 

I know that transition from Year 6 to Year 7, from Primary School to Secondary School, is an exciting time filled with 
opportunities ahead.  I also realise that as a significant change it can be a stressful time and that this year this stress 
and potential anxiety is likely to be greater due to our current Home Learning period with schools being closed.  
Please be reassured that we are doing everything we can at this time to help you, through the introduction of our 
‘Virtual Transition Process’. 
 

As you will have seen Miss Agnew, your Pastoral Leader from September, introduced herself to you last week, as the 
first part of our ‘virtual’ transition.  We have planned a series of weekly transition activities for you, as outlined below, 
which will be communicated via our Wyvern Academy Facebook page each Monday: 
 

Wyvern Academy Website Treasure Hunt Mon 18 May 

Key Staff Introduction Video Mon 25 May 

Virtual Tour of Wyvern Academy Mon 1 June 

Headteacher Welcome Video Mon 8 June 

Data Collection form to parents / carers and Tutor Group & House Allocations provided Mon 15 June 

Pupil Transition Booklet provided Mon 22 June 
 

As it is unlikely that we will be able to provide you with our planned ‘Transition Days’ or ‘KS2 Transition Evening’, each 
of the activities above aim to ensure that you have the information and support that you need to make your transition 
as effective as possible.  Our aim is to make sure that when you join Wyvern Academy, hopefully in September, that 
you feel part of our school community and prepared for Year 7 and your five year learning journey with us. 
 

I hope that you are enjoying your home learning and that you stay safe and well.  If you have any questions about your 
transition please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs R Hampson for wider school queries (hampson@wyvernacademy.org), 
Miss B Agnew for individual pupil issues (agnew@wyvernacademy.org) or Mrs K Marley for SEND support 
(marley@wyvernacademy.org). 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr J C Leader 
Headteacher 
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